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Dear parents and guardians,

For the last week, students were happy to come and eager to learn at school, our teachers are
motivated to do many useful and educational enrichment activities to our students every day. During rainy
season, kids under 10 are most likely to catch Hand Food and Mouth Disease, so it is sensible to maintain
hygiene to reduce the chance of passing the disease. Activities in the last week are as follows.
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&+ Students are enthusiastic about science experlment Floating Candle.
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£ Our students enjoy watching story _I
telling, The Frogs Begging For A King, .
during morning time. .
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** Nursery kids are learning to grow tomatoes. Well done kids !
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Elected President of The Students AY 2018
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E The students experience Democracy at school by voting President of The Students, and
also the candidates have a chance to practice speaking in public.
dniseuldiseuiuszysuleglulsasoy mensasrsiuudoadondiusesuiniteu wavadasded

Tonaladnyalufiussyusu .

.+ \We are glad to announce that Nattakan Pittrakun and Poptorn Sathirapot has been elected as .
president and vice president of the student for the year 2018. Congratulations!!!
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To develop students language and communication skills, we have given
them vocabulary drills and enhancement in Chinese, Thai and English language.

This week, the kids learn the words of My Family.
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We thank for your past and continued kind support and
participating in all school’s activities.
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